
Carneros Volunteer Fire Department 
1598 Milton Road  Napa, CA  94559 

 
 
 
 
January 30, 2018 
 
Re:  Carneros Vineyard Run 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This year the Carneros Vineyard Run will be Sunday, July 22, 2018.  The proceeds this year will 
go towards the department general fund, department personnel training and education, and a new 
station that the department is in desperate need of.  The Carneros Volunteer Fire Dept. had a very 
successful event last year and we believe it will continue to be successful for years to come. 
 
The Run will start at 08:00 AM from the Artesa Winery parking lot.  Runners will start arriving 
by 06:30 AM.  From the intersection of Dealy Lane and Henry Road to Old Sonoma Road, 
Dealy Lane will be open to traffic during the race.  Henry Road will be closed until the race is 
over at around 10:00 AM. 
 
Our goal is to inconvenience you as little as possible.  Thank you for tolerating some 
inconvenience during this race.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call Chief David 
Nye at (707) 265-6043. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Nye 
Volunteer Fire Chief, 
Carneros Volunteer Fire Department 


